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January 4, 1980

Trojan Nuclear Plant

GAZ-01-30

Mr. C. M. Tras= ell
Operating Reactors Branth #1
Division of Operating Reactors
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'4ashington, D. C. 20535

Dear Charles:

In accordance with our discussions of January 28, 1979 with Hank George,
we are providing the attached simplified schecatic drawing showing how
the Trojan Auxiliary Feedwater System indication devices will be modi-
fled. If you have any additional questions concerning this subject or
desire this information docketed, please contact me.

Sincerely,

' N.
G. Zimeer an
Suphrvisor, Licensing Section
Gen bation Licensing & Analysis Department
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